

City of Long Beach Working Together to Serve

R-47

Date:

June 20, 2006

To:

Honorable Mayor and City Council

From:

Councilmember Frank Colonna, Chair, Personnel and Civil Service Committee

Subject:

RECOMMENDED APPOINTMENTS AND REAPPOINTMENTS TO THE

CHARTER COMMISSION

The Personnel and Civil Service Committee, at its meeting held June 13, 2006, considered communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Personnel and Civil Service Committee to the City Council that the communications be received and the following appointments and reappointments confirmed: Citizen Police Complaint Commission (1 reappointment), Civil Service Commission (1 reappointment), Planning Commission (1 reappointment) (1 appointment), Parks and Recreation Commission (3 reappointments) (2 appointments) and Water Commission (1 appointment).

Respectfully submitted,

PERSONNEL AND CIVIL SERVICE COMMITTEE

Councilmember Frank Colonna, Chair

Prepared by: Gloria Harper